

DECEMBER 2021

Hello, student organization leaders!

Below is the Student Organization Newsletter for the month of December 2021. We are so proud of you for completing another semester! Good luck on Finals and happy holidays! Please reach out to us at lsc@sc.edu or 803-777-7130 if you have any questions or if there is anything that you need.

STUDENT ORG FAIRS

Spring Student Organization Fair

The Spring Student Organization Fair will take place on Jan. 26 from 11 a.m. - 2 p.m. on Greene Street. Registration for student organizations to table at this event will go live on Wednesday, Jan. 12, 2022 in the Student Organization Newsletter, so be sure to keep an eye on your inbox to get your organization signed up! Please reach out to Kayla Young at kaylay@email.sc.edu or Jamie Ayres at ayresj@sc.edu with any questions.

UNIVERSITY UPDATES

Caring for Ourselves, Protecting Our Community

What should you do if you or a member of your student organization experiences symptoms of COVID-19? The university has a plan in place to care for students who test positive for COVID-19 and for students who have been exposed. There are necessary procedures that every university community member must adhere to in order to get the care they need and to protect the campus community.

If you have additional questions or concerns that have not been addressed on this site, contact the Coronavirus Phone Bank at (803) 576-8511 or submit an inquiry through the online form.

FINANCIAL RESOURCES

Student Org Funding Requests

Student organizations may <u>request funding</u> for programming, conferences, competitions, and tournaments using the Garnet Gate budget request form. Organizations are encouraged to work with their <u>Comptrollers</u> as a resource throughout the allocation process. We know you have great ideas for programs this year – let's make those a reality!

STUDENT ORG RESOURCES

Requesting Space for Student Organization Events and Meetings

If your organization is looking to host an event or recurring meetings in Russell House or other campus buildings during Spring 2022, you can use the 25Live Reservation System to request space. To login, you can utilize your student organization username and password. You can also work with <u>Russell House Event Services</u> to request space for your student organization.

Student Organization Toolbox

Head over to the Leadership and Service Center's website for resources on promotion/publicity, event planning and group leadership in our <u>Organization Toolbox!</u>

SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES



Service Saturday

The 2022 MLK Day of Service will begin at 8:30 a.m. with check-in prior to service. Check-in and site selection occur on Davis Field closest to Longstreet Theater and all participants will be provided transportation. Lunch is provided following service. You can register here.

New and Reactivated ORG SHOUTOUT

Student-Made
Doctoral Associates in COMD
Epsilon Psi Epsilon
Russian Club
Chabad Student Organization
Black Social Work Student Association
NAMI on Campus
Save the Children Action Network Club
Undergraduate Social Work Student Association



Feel free to stop by the Leadership and Service Center, which is located in the Russell House across from the Einstein Bros Bagels, at any time for any assistance and needs for your student organization or even yourself! Additionally, please feel free to come in and use the space to study or host organization meetings. Don't hesitate to reach out to us if you have any further questions or concerns!